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Chair Meek and Members of the Committee: 

 

The Oregon State Association of County Assessors has no concerns with HB 2086 

A. We appreciate Representative Marsh's efforts to work with us and ensure that this 

bill can be administered effectively at the county level. We would be happy to answer 

any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

Erik 


